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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Little Qualicum River Bridge Replacement – Consulting Engineering 
Design Services  

 
Addendum 2 (1 page) 

Issued: July 9, 2018 
 

Closing Date & Time:  before 3:00 PM (15:00 hrs) Pacific Time on July 13, 2018 
 

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the 
Request for Proposals. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Proposal 
or previously issued Addendum.  No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any 
Proponent not being familiar with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and 
conditions remain the same. 

 
1.  Questions & Answers 
 
Q1. Based on the site meeting, we understand that the previous bridge was founded on driven 
h-piles. Do you know the length of these previous piles? 
 
A1. No. The length of the previous piles is unknown. 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Addendum 2 
 


